
From: @gov.ab.ca>  
Sent: December 8, 2020 10:57 AM 
To: David Dickson <david.dickson@dksdata.com> 
Subject: Complaint : S2020/12/0301 
 
Good Day,  
 
Please see the attached correspondence from the Alberta Human Rights Commission in regards to your accepted 
complaint. 
 
Best,  
 
 

 
Administrative Support, Alberta Human Rights Commission  
#200, 620 – 7th Avenue S.W. Calgary, AB., T2P 0Y8  

 
 
 
Classification: Protected A 
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